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May 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Outdoor Play and Learning (OPAL) 
 
Thank you so much for your donations for lunchtime play. We are still continuing to 
accept donations for the different areas should you have anything that you would like to 
pass on to us. 
 
We are now going to turn our attention to items (loose parts) that children can use in all 
sorts of ways. Please see the attached poster which details the top ten loose parts that 
we would like. 

 
 
One item that we would love to have are pallet crates to 
store some of our loose parts in. If you, or someone you 
know, has any of these that they no longer need we would 
love to have them. 
 
 

Any donations can be given to Mr Hughes on the gate in the mornings or left by the fence 
next to the main gate (in our designated donation zone). 
 
Many thanks for anything that you are able to donate, and for your continued support. 
 
Mr Hughes 
KS2 Assistant Head 
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